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French Run Families,   

 

The first quarter has passed and our Firebirds are continuing to grow and learn! The 3rd grade 
students created a wonderful event to honor 24 teacher-nominated students who modeled 
Collaboration. Please join us for our next Pride Assembly on November 24, 2015 hosted by 2nd grade 
with “Citizenship” as our theme. Students will be celebrated and Mr. Holdren will be pied by several of 
our fundraiser winners. 

Our PTO sponsored the “Pie Peddler” fundraiser and raised over $3,000 for our students! Thank you 
to all of the families who supported us. The community involvement was AMAZING.  Pies can be 
picked up between 5pm and 7pm Thursday, November 5, 2015.  

French Run would also like to thank all of those who contributed to our first annual “Multi-Cultural 
Night.” The turnout was very good for our first attempt, and we are already looking to next year for 
more fun, food, games, and celebrating our cultures.  The evening made a wonderful compliment to 
the parent-teacher conferences.  

Our Firebirds will be finishing up their Writing Diagnostic Assessments this month. Additionally, we 
will be holding practice for our students taking the Ohio State Assessments the week of November 
16th.  

A Parent Survey will be sent via email this month. Remember, parent feedback is extremely important 
to how we grow as a school. We value your thoughts, and it is our goal to continue to make French 
Run a great school for our students and community. 

Please continue to check out our website, like us on Facebook, and join our email list.  

 

Thank You For Your Continued Support,  

Thomas Holdren  

 

 

 



Firebird News Flash 

November 2015 
                                                                        

 

1200 Epworth Avenue, Reynoldsburg, Ohio  43068    www.reyn.org 
Telephone: (614) 367-1950  Fax:  (614) 367-1958 

Principal:  Thomas Holdren 

 

Volunteers are always welcome!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 3 – No School  

November 5 – PIE Peddler Delivery 

November 9 – Chipotle Fundraiser 

November 16 – Tech Testing Week 

November 20 – Safety Drill 

November 24 – HAT DAY  

November 24 – Pride Assembly 

November 24 – Board Meeting 6pm 

November 25 – No School 

November 26 – No School  

November 27 – No School  

December 1 – 3rd Grade ELA Assessment 

December 2 – 3rd Grade ELA Assessment 

December 4 – 3rd Rosa Parks Assembly 
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French Run Elementary is dedicated to holding students to high standards 
academically as well as behaviorally. A strong character foundation will 
enable our Firebirds to navigate successfully through school, in the workplace 
and in the community. Please help stress the importance of a strong moral 
compass with your child, and encourage them to listen and seek 
understanding as well as the importance of utilizing their own voice. The above 
themes or pillars are the basis for our PRIDE ASSEMBLIES held once a month to 
recognize leadership qualities of our students. Parents are always welcomed 
and encouraged to attend and volunteer.  

 

 

 

Character Pillars 
September – RESPECT                     February - INSPIRATION 

October - COLLABORATION     March - PERSEVERANCE 

November – CITIZENSHIP      April - CREATIVITY 

December – TOLERANCE        

January - RESPONSIBILITY 
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